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Dear Applicant, 
 
We are looking for an enthusiastic new Head Teacher to come and be part of our Baines 
Endowed family. As a Student Council, we have thought about things that are really 
important to us and our school and we would like to share a list of things we are hoping for 
in a new Head Teacher: 
 

- Someone who is kind and generous 

- A problem solver 

- Someone who checks that everyone in school is safe 

- A person who is firm but also fair with their decisions 

- A calm person who we can talk to about any problems 

- Someone who is level-headed  

- A very organised and hard-working person 

- Someone who would be happy to come to school before they start for a ‘Welcome 

Day’ 

- Someone who would be interested in entering lots of sports competitions and 

events.  

- Someone who is keen to ensure our learning is fun and challenging. 

We love coming to school and we try our best in everything that we do! If you feel that you 
could work in our amazing school and be a special part of our learning journey, we would 
love for you to come and look around Baines to see the wonderful things we get up to.  
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
 
Baines Endowed School Council 

 


